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I am Mr. Hughes and I will be teaching 7th and 8th grade ELA and social studies for the next two years. I am excited to begin the journey of learning and growing as both students and members of the community. It is my goal not only to educate and embrace lifelong learning, but also watch my students grow as responsible individuals. 
A list of supplies and classroom expectations can be found on my website. I update grades daily so that there is transparency about how our students are achieving. My goal is to have every student achieve their maximum potential and leave my classroom confident and prepared for high school. 
I look forward to two years of intensive curriculum-based learning with many opportunities to see our students shine. Let’s have our students continue to flourish in areas they excel in and build their confidence to improve areas they may lack confidence in. 
If there are any questions or concerns please email me at thughes@yonkerspublicschools.org or call me at Pulaski.  
	I look forward to meeting all of you!

                                                                      Mr. Hughes
